
Victimology Society of Serbia-VDS and the Center for the Care of the Elderly, Children and Persons with 

Disabilities signed the Memorandum of Cooperation 

Victimological Society of Serbia-VDS and the 

Center for the Care of the Elderly, Children 

and Persons with Disabilities signed the 

Memorandum of Cooperation on September 

14, 2023. The Memorandum was signed by 

Jasmina Nikolić, the director of the VDS and 

Milka Milovanović Minić, the director of the 

Center.  

VDS implements the project entitled "Let the 

Victims Remain Winners: Inform, Empower, 

Support!", which is financially supported by 

the Secretariat for Social Protection of the 

City of Belgrade, City Administration of the 

City of Belgrade. The project aims at 

strengthening intersectoral cooperation at 

the local level. 

The Memorandum of Cooperation between 

the VDS and the Centre contributes to better 

information, prevention and intervention in cases of domestic violence and particularly vulnerable groups, 

such as children, the elderly, persons with disabilities and Roma. 

Further cooperation will, inter alia, include the exchange of knowledge and good practices in cases of 

domestic violence and discrimination. 

 

 


